From: Lester Schwartz

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 9:06:49 AM

Lester Schwartz
10 Ellsworth Hill Rd
Campton, NH 03223

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass is a scam on the people of NH by an arrogant, deceitful, powerful company. They infer
they have bought your vote.
Did they buy YOUR vote?

Sincerely,
Lester Schwartz
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